September 14, 2005

The Honorable Ralph M. Hall, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Air Quality
Committee on Energy and Commerce
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a petition for rulemaking (PRM-54-03) submitted by
Joseph Scarpelli, Mayor of Brick Township, New Jersey, requesting that the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission amend its regulations to provide that a renewed license will be issued only if the
plant operator demonstrates that the plant meets all criteria and requirements that would be
applicable if the plant was being proposed de novo for initial construction.

Also enclosed is a copy of the Federal Register notice that will be published requesting public
comment for a 75-day period.

Sincerely,

IRA/

William N. Outlaw, Acting Director

Office of Congressional Affairs
Enclosures: As stated

cc: Representative Rick Boucher



September 14, 2005

The Honorable George V. Voinovich

Subcommittee on Clean Air, Climate Change, and Nuclear Safety
Committee on Environment and Public Works

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a petition for rulemaking (PRM-54-03) submitted by
Joseph Scarpelli, Mayor of Brick Township, New Jersey, requesting that the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission amend its regulations to provide that a renewed license will be issued only if the
plant operator demonstrates that the plant meets all criteria and requirements that would be
applicable if the plant was being proposed de novo for initial construction.

Also enclosed is a copy of the Federal Register notice that will be published requesting public
comment for a 75-day period.

Sincerely,
IRA/

William N. Outlaw, Acting Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosures: As stated

cc: Senator Thomas Carper



September 14, 2005

The Honorable George V. Voinovich

Subcommittee on Clean Air, Climate Change, and Nuclear Safety
Committee on Environment and Public Works

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a petition for rulemaking (PRM-54-03) submitted by
Joseph Scarpelli, Mayor of Brick Township, New Jersey, requesting that the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission amend its regulations to provide that a renewed license will be issued only if the
plant operator demonstrates that the plant meets all criteria and requirements that would be
applicable if the plant was being proposed de novo for initial construction.

Also enclosed is a copy of the Federal Register notice that will be published requesting public
comment for a 75-day period.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

William N. Outlaw, Acting Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosures: As stated
cc: Senator Thomas Carper

Identical letter sent to:

The Honorable Ralph M. Hall, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Air Quality
Committee on Energy and Commerce
cc: Representative Rick Boucher
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